Please be advised that in an effort to
protect the health and well-being of our
community, the Planning Board meeting
scheduled for April 2, 2020 is to be
cancelled.

To the extent there are pending
applications, these will be adjourned to the
May 7, 2020 meeting at this time. *Note
that as the Township continues to monitor
the COVID-19 pandemic, plans are subject
to change for next month and beyond.*

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you
have questions.

Kathy Phillips, Secretary
Planning Board

Delran Township
856-461-8542






